
MEMORANDUM

Date: April 17, 2023

To: Finance Committee

From: Scott Gerdes, Director of Finance & Operations

RE: Middle School Bus Parking Lot

Please consider approving the parking lot proposal for the Faribault
Middle School bus parking lot from Bituminous Materials, LLC in the
base amount of $89,289.50. Please note the base price is subject to
change based on what is discovered upon milling the parking lot.

This project is being funded from savings from the Jefferson
Elementary school parking lot in the amount of $83,412.67 with the
balance coming from our base LTFM funding. The project is to be
completed prior to June 30, 2023.


